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Kudos 
 
Anna Agapova, Associate Professor in the Department of Finance, and Sharmila Vishwasrao, Professor in 
the Economics Department, have had a paper titled, “Financial Sector Foreign Aid and Financial 
Intermediation,” accepted for publication in the International Review of Financial Analysis (ABS3). 
 
Rebel Cole, Lynn Eminent Scholar Chaired Professor of Finance, and Jason Damm, FAU Ph.D. Candidate in 
Finance, have had their paper, "How Did the Financial Crisis Affect Small Business Lending in the U.S.?," 
accepted for publication in The Journal of Financial Research. 
 
Jason Damm, FAU Ph.D. Candidate in Finance, was one of four students selected as Emerging Scholars for 
2020 by The Community Banking in the 21st Century Research and Policy Conference committee. The 
Emerging Scholars program is designed to offer Ph.D. students who are considering or working on a 
dissertation on a banking-related topic the opportunity to attend the 2020 Research and Policy 
Conference. This year’s winners will be acknowledged during the 2020 online proceedings and will be 
invited to attend the 2021 proceedings in person. 
 
Joel DiCicco and Richard Gendler, both Instructors in the FAU School of Accounting, with U. Filatova, and 
Alan Whiteman, Associate Program Director, FAU EMHA/Department of Management Programs, have had 
their paper titled, “(2020) Personal Goodwill and the Courts: An  Analysis,” accepted for publication in The 
Journal of Medical Practice Management, Jul/Aug 2020. 
 
Joseph Patton, Instructor, Department of Management Programs, won the Best Poster Award at the 
Engaged Management Scholarship Conference. 
 
Robert Pinsker, an Associate Professor in the School of Accounting, with co-authors Jacob Haislip and Jee-
Hae Lim, have had their paper, “The Impact of Executives’ IT Expertise on Reported Data Security 
Breaches,” accepted for publication in Information Systems Research (ABS 4*).  
 
Magno De Souza Queiroz, Assistant Professor, Department of Information Technology and Operations 
Management, with co-authors from Loyola University Maryland, MIT and University of Waikato, have had 
their paper titled, “Aligning the IT portfolio with business strategy: Evidence for complementarity of 
corporate and business unit alignment,” accepted for publication in The Journal of Strategic Information 
Systems (one of the AIS Basket of 8 journals). 
 
Len Treviño, Professor, Department of Management Programs, with co-authors, Charles Funk and Juliet 
Oriaifo, have had their paper titled, “Resource Curse Impacts on the Co-evolution of Emerging Economy 
Institutions and Firm Internationalization,” accepted for publication in International Business Review (ABS 
3). 
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